
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Take Our Kids to Work 2024 

Start Date: October 31, 2024 
End Date: November 6, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

Join the Department of Education on Take Our Kids to Work Day, November 6, 2024. 

This is a day set aside every year to give Grade 9 students across Nunavut the 

opportunity to experience a day in the life of a working professional.  

Take our Kids to Work Day is a Canada-wide program dedicated to inspiring the next 

generation of leaders. The event is led by the Students Commission of Canada and is 

supported by the Grade 9 Nunavut curriculum. 

Participating students will get hands-on experience in various professions as they 

consider potential career paths. Parents and guardians can showcase their workplace 

and allow their kids to observe them in a real work environment.  

This year’s theme is Breaking Barriers, Transforming Communities. We hope employers 

wholeheartedly welcome students into their workplace, and recognize that the student’s 

career path directly contributes to the communities they live and work in. 

The department values Take Our Kids to Work Day as it allows students the chance to: 

• Explore a variety of careers, industries, and sectors that complement Aulajaaqtut 

classes.  

• Learn essential skills to thrive in the workplace. 

• Discover a range of career options. 

• Recognize the value of education in a broader and practical context.  

Resource guides for educators, families, and employers can be found on the Students 

Commission of Canada website.  

For educator resources in Inuktut, please contact info.edu@gov.nu.ca. 

https://www.studentscommission.ca/events/tokw2024/
https://www.studentscommission.ca/events/tokw2024/
mailto:info.edu@gov.nu.ca


ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Parents, if your child doesn’t have an appropriate workplace, email info.edu@gov.nu.ca 

and we’ll try to find one. 
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